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It is hard to believe that summer has come and is almost gone!  To many people, summer means a time 

to slow the pace and sit a little longer in the rocking chair.  But to us here at C1, summer is the mad rush 

to fit in many activities before the snow begins flying again and the days become ôshorterõ.  This summer 

has been no exception as we have been in a flurry since May with the Annual C1 Yard Sale, Banquet, 

ôLove Weekõ with the mission team from NC, Epic Venture Camp (our version of Vacation Bible 

School), Soccer Clinic and we are now just days away from the 7th Annual Back To School Bash!  And, 

of course, those activities are just the òextraó ones and donõt take into account the Day-To-Day Groups 

and Bible studies that happen down at C1 each day.  Phew!   

 

Despite the bags under our eyes, we are so grateful for the lives that we get to interact with through these events.  There is 

nothing more precious than watching a child learn to pray or seeing a man begin to recognize Christ in his life for the first 

time.  There is nothing more precious than baptizing a father and son in a lake while the youth group and mission team 

break into applause.  There is nothing more precious than finding our own faith renewed as we watch others seek Christ.  

We are abundantly blessed!   

 

And yet, the hard reality is that this city is very dark and we have to fight that darkness back each day.  Satan does not want 

to give up his grip on this city but we know that God has already defeated him.  We ask that you pray for us as a ministry.  

We pray for patience for Godõs plan.  We pray for discernment and wisdom.  We pray for finances to maintain.  We pray 

for strength and consistency and we pray for endurance.  Endurance to run this race which He has set before us and to trust 

Him in the darkness.  We pray for our children who are growing up and starting to see the truth of the world around them.  

We pray that their hearts will be protected as they are facing the tough decisions in life and making choices about who they 

want to be. 

 

We are grateful for those of you who have held us up over these past seven years.  They have been the most rewarding and 

the most trying years of our lives.  They have come with abundant blessings and great sacrifice.  They have tested us in eve-

ry part of our being and they have grown us more than we could have ever imagined.  Thank you for being a part of the 

Change of 1!  
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Left: Truax FamilyñRight: Local Pastors at the 1920õs Banquet 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

For more information, visit changeof1.com or call (518) 725-6058                                                                                                                                        

www.changeof1.c om 

 

We are in need of monetary donations toward sports 

equipment for our youth ministry outreach.  We have a 

ñwish listò saved on amazon. 

Donn is in need of an updated IPad (which he uses daily 

for meetings and speaking engagements).  Used is fine 

as long as it is new enough to download the current 

apps and software updates. 

 

 

Check Out Our Website! 

Contact Cyndie at C1Development@yahoo.com                       

for more details.  

Thank You! 

Specific Requests 

Below: Pictures from ôLove Weekõ 2016 


